July 23, 2013

Mr. Scott Hill

Sr. Project Manager
Hill Masonry

PO Box 80665
Billings, MT 59101

Dear Scott:

Congratulations on being part of the U.S. Federal Courthouse Billings, Montana project team. As you
may already know, this project recently won a Design-Build Honor Award from the Design-Build Institute
of America. A listing of all project winners can be found at http://www.dbia.org/awards.

You were listed as a “key” team member on this project, and can be justly proud of your achievement.
The important role of effective “team performance” in design-build project delivery cannot be
emphasized enough. Based on the award submission, it is clear that the teaming partners were carefully
selected. All players, including the owner, engaged and collaboratively interacted throughout the design
and construction phases. This type of team performance exemplifies “design-build done right.”

Feel free to share the news of your involvement in this award winning project, especially among
others on your project team, but also more broadly via your own announcements and press releases.
We encourage you to celebrate your achievement by making plans now to be present at the awards
dinner and ceremony to be held on November 5™ at the 2013 Design-Build Conference & Expo in Las
Vegas. A conference brochure is enclosed for your convenience.

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact DBIA at awards@dbia.org. We will respond
promptly to your queries.

Congratulation, again! | hope to see you this fall in Vegas.

Ay

Lisa Washington, CAE
Executive Director

Sincerely,
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